
Treknow Village Hall 

Secretarys Report – AGM 10th April 2024 

 

Thank you everyone for attending the 2024 Annual General Meeting. 

Since our last AGM the committee has held 11 meetings which are usually monthly plus one 

‘Extraordinary Meeting’ to discuss the plans for the 100th Anniversary celebrations for the 

Hall.  Minutes are taken at all meetings which can be found on our website.   

We have 6 Trustees for the Hall – I would like to take this opportunity to thank Joel Dowling, 

who after many years commitment to the hall both as committee member in the past and 

Trustee in more recent years decided to resign this year as a Trustee.  Our thanks also goes 

to Simon Lackford for his input and support who decided last year to resign as committee 

member and Trustee.  A huge thanks to them both.  I would also like to welcome ‘Graham 

Betteridge’ who has kindly joined us as a committee member in the last month or so. 

As in previous years we are again overwhelmed by the amount of support the community of 

Treknow and surrounding areas have given us.  We’ve had some great evenings here in the 

hall, with live music from local artists, a games night, the amazing curry night which went 

down very well…..literally, (courtesy of Deepak and Deborah of course) as well as the ever 

popular ‘Cakey Days’ kindly organised by our very own Julie & Jean, keep a look out for 

posters or on our Facebook page for the first one of the year!   

Going forward we continue to have our regular users which is amazing, after all this is what 

the hall is for, along with bookings for fundraiser events and private parties. 

Our website and Facebook page are a great way to publicise the Hall and of course to post 

information and pictures of our own fundraising activities throughout the year so keep a 

look out on these as well as our notice board and of course the flyers we usually distribute 

around the area! 

As most of you know part of my role as Secretary has been to also administer the hall 

bookings.  From this month going forward Judith Bower has agreed to take over this task, 

Judith will be the contact for all hall bookings, I will of course let everyone know over the 

next few weeks. 

I think that is all from me so I will hand over to our Treasurer Jenny! 

 

Carol 

 


